The summary below was provided to City Council in its weekly Status Report dated June 8, 2017.

3. Kenhill Center Stakeholders Meeting

On Wednesday, June 7th, staff held a stakeholders meeting for the Kenhill Center stormwater retrofit project. The seven residents in attendance were provided an overview of the project including an introduction to the City's stormwater permit, visuals of the existing and proposed conditions, and the project's timeline. There were questions about maintenance, potential for flooding, impacts to the athletic fields, and mosquitoes. The meeting ended with a tour of the site with staff and the consulting engineers. Construction is expected to begin in mid-2018 and last about three or four months.